MINUTES OF DYFFRYN ARDUDWY AND TALYBONT COMMUNITY COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD AT THE COMMUNITY CENTRE, DYFFRYN ARDUDWY AT 7.30 P.M. ON 15.08.17

APOLOGIES
Cllr. Steffan Chambers.

PRESENT
Cllr. Edward Griffiths (Chairman), Emrys Jones (Vice Chairman), Edwards, John Ellis Williams, Edward Williams, John Ceri Evans, Margretta Cartwright, Sion Ifor Williams, Owen Gwilym Thomas and Mike Tregenza

MATTERS ARISING
It was explained that the above meeting had been arranged so as to discuss the following planning application:-
Construction of new road in cuttings and on embankment of apporximately 1.5km in length to the west of Llanbedr, leaving the A496 to the north of Llanbedr  close to the sewage treatment works, bridging the Afon Artro and Mochras Road to rejoin the A496 close to Llwyn y Pin - Land to the West of Llanbedr Village, Llanbedr (NP5/62/399)

The Members unanimously agreed to support the above application for the economic wellbeing of the community but they are concerend that no roundabout has been included in the plans especially on the junction that goes down to Shell Island. Also they would be glad to see clear signage in appropriate places so as to promote the village and places of interests that are up in the valleys.
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